
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

375TH CONTRACTING SQUADRON (AMC) 

6 July 2023  

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD -  

FROM: 375 CONS/PKB1  

             201 E WINTERS ST BLDG 50 

             SCOTT AFB IL 62225-5015  

 

SUBJECT: 3rd Extension of Due Date for Giant Voice System Upgrade Requirement / Change of 
Contracting Officer 

1. The purpose of this memorandum is to explain the reason for the due date on the Giant Voice System 
Upgrade being extended to Wednesday - 19 July 2023 on sam.gov.  

2. As mentioned on the last MFR, after the site visit was conducted a large number of RFI’s were 
submitted. Once submitted, the team @ 375th Contracting Squadron sent them over to our technical 
experts and customers to answer and while most have been answered (see attachment titled “RFQ Att.4 
RFQ Att.4 - RFIs Answered as of 7.6.2023 - GVS Upgrade”) we still have yet to get them all answered. 
Because of this the quote due date has been moved from 10 July (Monday) 2023 to 19 July 2023 @ 
10:00 AM.  

3. This change in due date has moved the RFI due date to 13 July 2023 (Thursday) @ 10:00 AM.  

4. Questions regarding this memo should be directed to Nicholas “Dillon” Weiss at 
nicholas.weiss.5@us.af.mil or 618-531-6066.  

 

 

Nicholas “Dillon” Weiss, GS-11, DAF  

Contract Specialist, 375th Contracting Squadron 
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